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.

We yL:~ T. .t 1c. v

Mr. Frank J. Congel, Director
Division of Radiation Protection

and Emergency Preparedness
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation '

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washington, D.C.- 20555

Dear Mr. Congel:

Enclostd is a copy of the final drill report for the May 6,
1991, Benton and Franklin Counties Emergency Operations Center
(EOC) Off-Hours / Unannounced drill. Denton and Franklin
Counties, Washington, participated in the drill. The drill

report was prepared by the Region X staff of the Federal
Emergency Management Agency (FEMA).

The purpose of the drill was to evaluate the capability of the
Benton and Franklin Counties EOC staff to activate the EOCBenton'during non-work hours between 6:00 p.m. and 4:00 a.m.
and Franklin Counties demonstrated this capability by alerting
the key EOC staf f who reported to the EOC in a timely manner.

'

No - Deficiencies or - Areas Requiring Corrective Action were
identified during the drill.

The FEMA Region X staf f will

: - provide a copy of the report to the state of Washington.,-

Craig S.
If you should-have any questions, please contact Mr.
Wingo, Chief, Radiological Preparedness Division, at
(202) 646-3026.

Sincer y,

I y f M.;
Dennis H. siatkovski (/

Assistan ssociate Director
Of fice of Technological Hazards
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